Class 12!

Class 12 have had an exciting week, looking more in depth at our Zones of Requlation
and using the VR Headsets! In Literacy we have finished off our Shape Poems where
the children were challenged to draw their own animal/object they wanted to
describe. Inside the drawing the children were using adjectives we have been looking

at throughout the week to describe their chosen animal/ object.

Class 12 have been looking at vocabulary in Numeracy this week, in particular ‘fewer,

more, same’. We found this tricky at the start of the week but are now showing a

better understanding and the perseverance is lovely to see.

In topic this week we have recapped our eyes and ears from last week and looked in

more detail at our hearts. The children really enjoyed using the VR headsets to have a

more in depth look at our heart. Our next part of the Human Body we are looking at
are our teeth and the 3 different types of teeth. We went through this together and

have learnt which teeth do which jobs when eating which everyone found interesting.

Class 12 have really enjoyed PE and thrived during our beanbag throwing activity this
week. Our warmup game of foxes and rabbits followed by Sharks and fish has been a

great starter warmup with all the pupils being involved.

Please can all parents/ carers walk up and down the path with the children at the

start/end of the day as opposed to across the car park please.

We hope you all have a brilliant weekend, Class 12 Team



